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I moved to Ventura County in 2016. I was attracted to the area because of the open space, the
interaction between nature and people, and, of course, the weather.
I’m dismayed to find that there is a chance that all could be at risk of permanent damage from
drilling, fracking and related exploitation. 
I respectfully ask that you consider the consequences and vote no. 
Johanna Fredrics 
Camarillo, CA
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